

THURSDAY, APRIL 28, 2016

LESSON PLAN/ REPERTOIRE EXCHANGE

Please bring copies for those in attendance and we will be prepared to participate!

If you are interested in having a specific topic or level addressed please feel free to send an email making that request[®]

A light dinner fare will be served @ 6:00 pm followed by the meeting. This meeting will be held in Burlington Massachusetts

To RSVP and to obtain further information please contact Mary Correia by: Monday, April 25 @ mcorreia@rcn.com. All are welcome to attend.

Embracing the New Music Educator Program is a free mentoring program offering onsite classroom observations, onsite rehearsal clinics, mentoring via phone, email and video review. Embracing the New Music Educator Program has been formed through the collaboration of Northeastern District and Gordon College and is endorsed by the Massachusetts Music Educators' Association.

ETNME focuses on connectivity: among those who are new to the world of music education; among those who teach in music education preparatory programs of colleges and universities; and among those mentors who wish to share their best teaching practices, wisdom and passion. For further information please contact: mcorreia@rcn.com; Mary.Correia@gordon.edu. or Sandra.Doneski@gordon.edu